
Assessors Budget Meeting 

March 2nd, 2023 at 4:30pm 

Present: Andrew Dalrymple- Second Assessor, Jim Buccheri- First Assessor, Michael Brassard- Third 

Assessor, Carley Feibusch, Margot Sullivan, Mott Feibusch, Marc Giroux 

There was discussion about significant budget changes. The assessors proposed sending an email that 

explains novel ideas that are being put forward. This would lay out some significant changes and 

prospective funding that is out of the ordinary. Carley will draft a letter. 

Discussion about the fire department budget, Jes updated the spreadsheet. The fire chief stipend will 

increase to 5k. A new line item for a fire department “coordinator” position will be included. 

Discussion about donations. Carley will follow-up with Fred about MAI request for firebreak project. It 

was suggested to donate to Maine Seacoast Mission for their health services. 

Carley will email Lincoln County Publishing to confirm annual report printing timeline and request a 

Galaxy gold cover. 

There was some discussion about potential mil rate. Carley will finish compiling draft appropriations and 

work with Andrew to estimate mil rate for 2023. 

Adjourn at 6:40pm 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Carley Feibusch, Municipal Administrator 

 

 

 


